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Nursery life has been a bit differently recently, but we have still been 

open to key worker children during lock down and have still had lots 

of fun! The weather has been amazing, and we have spent most of 

our days outside enjoying the sunshine.  

 

  



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We have been making the most of our large outdoor space! The 

children have loved playing in the paddling pool, sports days on the 

field, tea parties and dancing in our sea of bubbles.  

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

It has been an uncertain time for us all and we are so proud of our 

team, children, and their families for staying positive and smiling 

throughout.  

  



 

 

 

 


